
Second Grade News

What’s Going On
Wow!  We can’t believe that the 
end of the year is almost here!  
This year has flown by but we 
still have a lot of things to learn 
to get ready for 3rd grade!  
Please make sure your child is 
studying their spelling and 
vocabulary words EVERY night!  
They also need to read at least 
20 minutes per night. We realize 
that spring schedules are busy 
but keeping academics a priority 
is the best way to help your 
child succeed!
We are in need of glue sticks. If 
you can donate some we would  

greatly appreciate it! 

Please send a snack to 
school with your child 

everyday!  

Mark Your calendar
April 18th - Ident-A-Kid

April 20th- Second Grade 

Parent Lunch

April 23rd- Munchkins with 

Mom

April 23rd- Mid-terms go 

home

April 25th- Benchmark testing 

begins

April 26th- Renaissance 

Baseball Day

April 26th- LSGT Meeting 

@5:00

April 26th- CIS Duck Race

April 30-May 4th-
Faculty/Staff Appreciation 

Week


